
 

 
 

 

October 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Year 11 Information and Post 16 Open Evening - Thursday 20th October 4:00pm – 7.00pm 

 

We are holding the above event this year as a combined open evening.  Staff and current students 

will be available to speak to about both the preparation for the Year 11 summer examinations and 

the 2023 Post 16 Course Offer. This is a valuable opportunity for you to listen to key revision tips 

which you can use at home to support your child and to see first-hand the courses available in 

Post 16 and what students can expect in terms of the Post 16 experience.  

 

The format of the evening will be as follows: 

 

TIME EVENT 

4:00 – 5:30pm 

Davy Students and Parents/Carers 

Talk in the Main Hall followed by Post 16 Course Information Fair in the 

New Sports Hall 

 

5:30 – 7:00pm 

Moore Students and Parents/Carers 

Talk in the Main Hall followed by Post 16 Course Information Fair in the 

New Sports Hall 

 

 

We very much hope that you will be able to join us for the evening, and that we will be welcoming 

your son / daughter into Post 16 at Minsthorpe in September 2023. 

 

Please could you click / scan and complete the questionnaire below to confirm your attendance at 

the evening.  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/W3hLCeTdxs  

 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact the college on the number below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

D.Lloyd       K. McGowan 
 

Mr D. Lloyd       Mrs K.McGowan 

Associate Assistant Principal      Assistant Principal  

Director of Post 16      Assessment & Outcomes 

https://forms.office.com/r/W3hLCeTdxs

